
Fun at the Football Tournament! 

On Wednesday, the Year 5/6 Football Team played in a tournament against four 

other schools at Telford College. We played really well and won 2 of our 

matches, but also lost 2. We beat St Lukes School 6-0 and Shortwood 3-1 with 

some cracking goals from Sam, Luca, Charlie, Cailen and Ethan. Unfortunately, 

we lost 1-0 against Lightmoor and 2-1 against Hollinswood, but played really 

well. These results meant we came third in our group out of 5. We were all 

really proud of ourselves and had a great afternoon! 

By Riley L and Sam V (6S) 

 

 

 


